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Hi,
My name is Lei Lin and the owner of 9091 Glenallan Drive, Richmond.

| will not be able to attend the public hearing regarding the proposed building development on 9040 Francis
Road (RAPS property) RZ-24-011883 at 5:30pm on July 21,2025.

| am with many of my neighbors to support in opposing the project proposal of RZ-24-011883. We concern
about the size and scale of the proposed project, which we believe could significantly impact the character,
livability, parking and infrastructure of our community. While we understand the need for additional
affordable housing, we believe the proposed building does not fit with the character of the neighbourhood.
Townhouses or 3 story building would be much more in character and still allow for sufficient units.

Could you please share my thoughts and concerns in the meeting?

Thank you so much.

Lei Lin
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